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Meeting Date:  01-03-2023 

Submitter:  Police Chief Edward Clark 

Department:  Police Department 

Agenda Item:  Placement of a no parking sign on north side of 2300 Ardaugh 

Summary: Alderman Mark Cipiti requested the possibility of placing a no parking sign on 

Ardaugh Avenue. The issue is that vehicles that are turning onto Ardaugh from Gaylord must 

move over into the other lane or side of Ardaugh when cars are parked on the street. This causes 

potential issues with westbound traffic. The elimination of parking on the north side would open 

the street in this area, thus giving more room for travel. The specific location of the sign would 

be on the north side of Ardaugh Avenue between the driveway of 2352 Ardaugh and the 

intersection with Gaylord Road. There have been four collisions in the area since January of 

2020. None have any indication of being related to citizen parking.  

 

Recommended Council Action: Placement of a no parking sign on the north side of Ardaugh 

Avenue as specified above. 

 

Financial Impact: $100 

 Funding Source: MFT  

 Budgeted Amount: $100 

 Cost: $100 

 

Attachments: Photographs of Ardaugh Avenue and Gaylord Road area. 

 

 

 


